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August 17, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Of fice Of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Pressurized Thermal Shock (PTS)

Dear Mr. Denton:

At the recent NRC meeting with different industry Owners Groups on pressurized
thermal shock at Bethesda, Maryland on August 11, 1982, a question came up as to
whether industry will have a chance to review the staff's PTS report outlining
recommended positions to the Commission. Mr. S. Hanauer suggested that we check
with vou since that issue has not been clearly defined within the staff.

As Chairman of the B&W Owners Group Subcommittee that has responsibility for
PTS, 1 am formally asking your good office that industry in general and the B&W
Owners Group in particular, review the staff's PTS report before its formal
submittal to the Commission. This is in line with past and present NRC policy
of maintaining excellent irteraction with industry not only on the subject issue,
but also on other ongoing and past technical issues.

Thank you very much for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely .
o

AW chino, Chairman
B&W Owners Group Subcommittee
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R. Woods, NRC
G. Vissing, NRC
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